SOLSTAD\OFFSHORE

Long term contract award for PSV in Norway

Solstad Offshore ASA (“Solstad”) is pleased to announce that Aker BP has chartered
the large PSV Normand Arctic to support their activities on the Norwegian Continental
Shelf.

Commencement of the contract, that is a part of the existing Frame Agreement
between Aker BP and Solstad, will take place during Q4 2022 and have a firm duration
of 15 months.
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